
28.02.2024

Dear Parents,

World Book Day this year is on Thursday 7th March and we are inviting all children to dress
up as a book character or in cosy reading clothes (please no muscle suits) on that day.

During the afternoon, parents of children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are invited
to come into school to share stories with their children. The main door will open at 2.15pm
and close at 2.20pm and we ask that you arrive on time and stay for the whole half an hour.
(Unfortunately we will not be able to admit any latecomers)

If your child is in the Morning Nursery Class, you also have the opportunity to join in with
stories at 11am. Please go to the Robins outer door, where staff will let you in.

(If your child attends Nursery all day, please could you come to the afternoon session only).

In addition to this, we are also running a whole school competition involving toilet rolls! We
would like you to decorate an empty toilet roll as a book character. Here are some examples
of toilet rolls as different characters – can you guess who they are?

There will be prizes in each class for the most imaginative and creative ‘toilet roll book
character’ Please bring your creations into school on World Book day.

We can’t wait to see your designs!

Thank you for your support.

Mrs J. Smith

(Phonics and Early Reading Lead)


